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THIS WEEK AT TRINITY     April 29 & 30, 2017 
~Third Sunday of Easter~ 

Sunday  8:00am Trinity Worship Service (from prior week) airs on Community 7 

    8 & 10:30am Worship Services   

    9:30am Sunday School & Adult Bible Classes 

        In the Fellowship Hall:  Pastor Rinderknecht – Study on 2 Corinthians 

                                                                                      (Led by Rev. Bruce Zagel this Sunday.) 

        In the Sanctuary:  Pastor Keinath – Study on Philippians  

    8:00pm Men’s Basketball at Trinity School 

Monday  6:30pm Fellowship Board Meeting 

    6:30pm Coed Softball Game – Stewart Park – Field 2 

7:00pm Adult Instruction Class 

7:45pm Men’s Softball Game – Stewart Park – Field 1 

9:00pm Coed Softball Game – Stewart Park – Field 3 

Tuesday  6:00am Men’s Bible Study 

9:00am Quilting 

6:30pm Christian Education Board Meeting – At the School 

   Properties Board Meeting – At the Church 

   Youth Board Meeting – At TYM Square 

    7:00pm Ladies’ Small Group – at TYM Square 

Wednesday 2:15pm Chapel at Trinity School 

    6:30pm FIRE Youth Group  

Thursday       10:30am Bible Study 

7:00pm Financial Peace Workshop – at TYM Square 

Friday   ~County Track Meet at Senior High – Grades 5-8~ 

    Noon  Dismissal for Grades K-4 at Trinity School 

Saturday  5:00pm  Worship Service with Communion 

 

     

         
     

THE ALTAR FLOWERS are placed in praise and 

glory to God by Clayton & Sheryl Scheafer in 

memory of loved ones who are no longer with them. 
 

SPECIAL PRAYERS THIS WEEK ARE FOR:  
Karianna Jinguji, Cindy Speed, Jack Lutgen, 

Charlie Speed, Lori Meyer, Kathy Zagel, and Doris 

Jannings. 
 

100th ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION! 

In two years we will be celebrating our 100th 

anniversary as a 

church – what a 

blessing!  Would you 

like to be involved in 

helping put together 

some of the fun festivities for this occasion?  If so, 

please contact the church office!  
 

THE FLAMINGOS ARE HERE! 

That’s right – the flamingos are once 

again migrating through Billings on 

their way to Cross Lake, Manitoba. 

Want to send a flock of flamingos to a 

friend or make sure you don’t end up 

with these beauties on your front 

lawn? If so, flock-a-friend ($20) and 

anti-flocking insurance ($15) order forms are 

available in the narthex or you can call the church 

office to place your order.  All this fun helps our 

Manitoba Mission Trip team take the Gospel to 

Cross Lake, so get your order in today! 



THANK YOU!  We wanted to take a minute and 

thank everyone that helped to make the Kitchen 

Shower a huge success.  If you take a look at the 

narthex bulletin board, you will see pictures of the 

items we purchased to make our kitchen a safer and 

better place to serve.  We feel truly blessed.   

                                         ~The Board of Fellowship 

 

TRINITY BLAST AND BBQ ON MAY 21 

Whether you are an avid shooter or just want to try 

something new, this event is for you!  Come out and 

enjoy an afternoon of sporting clay shooting and 

BBQ on Sunday, May 21, beginning at 2pm.  This 

event will be held at the Rod & Gun Club and will 

help support the Manitoba Mission.  Sign up at 

www.trinitybillings or by calling the church office. 

 

FINANCES & FIRST-FRUITS’ GIVING 

Budgeted Church/School Income (Year to Date) $  1,445,617 

Actual Church/School Income  (7/1/16-4/23/17) $  1,426,724 

Actual Church/School Expense (7/1/16-4/23/17) $  1,328,848 

                                A difference of :                               $       97,876   
  

Budgeted Offering Target Through March $     653,899 

Actual Offering Through March           $     634,123 
                                             A difference of: $     -19,776 
  

April Offering Target $      71,351 

Weekly Offering Goal in April $      14,270 

Actual Offerings in April (4 of 5 weeks) $      70,910 
  

Expansion Offering  (April 22 & 23, 2017)  $           530 

YTD Expansion Offering  (July 1–April 23) $      65,238 
 

Last Week’s Attendance – April 22-23, 2017 

Saturday’s Worship Service 126 
Easter Sunrise Service 240 

Total Attendance Last Week 366 

Sunday School 39 

Adult Bible Classes 85 
 

Offering Counters for April 30th: 
   Sherrie Murray and Keith & Kathy Myers 

Offering Counters for May 7th: 
   Ellen Gernant, Marge Pullmann & Liz Clark 

 

Can you help us div/ide and CONQUER?  

We added up the amounts of the remaining 

envelopes and found $5,141 still awaiting 

“adoption.” By dividing that amount into more 

manageable chunks, we can reach our goal and be 

FULLY FUNDED! Throughout the church, there 

are FOUR different sets of envelopes valued from 

$1 to $50 dollars. If ALL of those envelopes are 

filled, we will be fully funded for our trip!  

  

Order your GET FOUND t-shirt today!  

‘Get Found’ t-shirts are BACK!  This year’s design 

echoes the action of the disciples who dropped 

everything to follow Christ as we see in Matthew 4. 

May we be found following Christ’s lead as we 

share His gospel and His love with everyone around 

us! Styles and prices below.  
 

T-shirt (navy): $12 

Longsleeve T (navy): $15 

Women’s V-Neck (heathered navy): $18 

Premium T (heathered navy): $18 

Hooded Sweatshirt (heathered navy): $30 

 

CHURCH CARPET REPLACEMENT 

Thank you to those who have contributed toward 

the carpet replacement fund.  We have about $5,000 

left to raise in order to replace our church carpets 

this summer.  If you would like to contribute toward 

this project, please clearly mark your gift for 

“carpet replacement.” 

 

 
Our thanks to all the organists, choir members 

and soloists for all the extra time they put in 

and for sharing their gifts with us! 

 

Church Work Day Scheduled! 
Saturday, May 20, 2017 

Starting at 8am...but come any time! 
The Properties Board has scheduled a Work Day for 

Saturday, May 20, starting 

at 8am.  Please join us for 

outside spring clean-up, 

installing air conditioners, 

window cleaning, etc.!  We 

will also be doing some 

planting around TYM 

Square and the parking lot. 

Bring work gloves, yard 

tools, etc. Thank you for 

helping us keep our church looking its best!  We 

appreciate you! 

 

 

http://www.trinitybillings/

